
Change to minutes of annual meeting 2014 

 

Point 5 should read: 

Daan Schutte proposed changes to the specifications . Several options regarding runner stiffener 
materials were discussed,  3.5.2.1 was unanimously agreed upon. 

Regarding different options for bulkheads, 3.1.15 was unanimously agreed upon. 

 


